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   The 4’s and Pre-K classes will have their 

Dental Hygiene program with our popular 

Tooth Buddies puppet show on March 11th. 

Tooth Buddies 

 

We Love to Read Week 

        Pen Pal Trip to Attleboro 

     

      Our classes will continue our special pro-

ject during Lent for an organization called 

Aid for Friends.  The Four’s and Pre-K classes 

will do chores at home to earn money to 

buy food to prepare meals for homebound 

people.  In April, the 3’s and 4’s classes will 

put together breakfast bags and the Pre-K 

class will prepare frozen meals.  The Togeth-

er with Twos, 3’s and On My Own classes 

will collect coins throughout Lent for the 

Coins for Friends pro-

gram. 

    

During the week of March 2nd-6th, we’ll 
be celebrating “We LOVE to Read!” week.  

Students will camp out at our camping 
Book Nook in the Youth Room for story 
and independent reading time. 

Thursday and Friday of that week will be 
PAJAMA  DAYS and bring your favorite 
book to school day!! 

 

  Spring Chick Hatching Project 

   We will be having our Spring 
chick hatching  project in 
March.  Be sure  to stop in the 
Preschool  Office to see our 
new babies! 

Drop off With Dad 
Dads will get the opportunity to come and 
see how their preschool children start their 
day at Woodside. On March 18th or 19th, 
dads (or grandfathers, uncles, etc) can 
come a little early for snacks and a         
special photo opportunity with their    
children and stay for their child’s opening 
activities in the classroom.   

The 4’s and Pre-K classes will be visiting 

with residents at Attleboro Nursing  

Center on Friday, March 20th as part of  

our Pen Pal program.  The children will 

sing for and visit with residents          

that they have been                                           

corresponding with                          

since the Fall. 
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   Our themes this month will center on 
Lent, the Bible, prayer, God talks to us 
and spring.  

 

The 3’s classes will learn about the color blue, 
the rectangle shape and counting 1 to 10.  They 
will also learn about air and wind.   

 

The 4’s classes will  learn the letters S, T, U, V 
and W, sight words my, be, it, is and can, num-
bers 11-15 , about  money and graphs, and     
temperature and wind.   

 

The Pre-K class will learn the letters V, W, X, Y 
and Z, and sight words red, blue and yellow.  
They will also review the numbers 1-20, number 
words, and learn about money, graphing and 
sets,  and temperature and wind. 

   

March Class Themes 

            Bible Verse for March   

“My help comes from the Lord,  

The maker of heaven and earth” 

Psalm 121:2 

Openings for 2020-2021 

   We still have openings for next 
year in some of our classes.  If you 
have any friends or neighbors that 
might be interested please have 
them call the Preschool Office. 

School Closing Information 

    We might not be done with winter 

weather yet!  When there is bad weather, 

please check  www.myfoxphilly.com,  the 

Fox channel on TV, or the Preschool web-

site at www.woodside-church.org, under 

the Preschool tab.  We also will notify    

affected classes via your preferred e-mail.  

   Please remember: if the Pennsbury 

School  District has a 2 hour delay, we will 

have our classes at the regular times.   

Revision to School Calendar-                            

No School on Tuesday, April 28th 

Woodside Church is used as a polling 

place.  Due to the primary election that 

will be held on April 28th,  Woodside 

Christian Preschool will be closed on 

that date.  We apologize for this oversight 

on our calendar. 


